
 

                  Thankful 


Welcome to November, the month of being thankful! We here at 
WAY Michigan are thankful for all of you. We would like to 
remind you all of our limited Centric tutoring. If your researcher 
would like tutoring, let their mentor or team leader know. We also 
have one-on-one sessions with some of our office staff. If you 
would like for your researcher to meet with Mrs. Jackee Smith, 
Ms. Kim, Ms. Joy or Ms. Stacy, let their mentor and team leader 
know as well. We also have a new Math teacher who will be 
available. As always, please make sure your researcher is 
communicating with their mentor at least 3-5 times a week. Your 
researcher should also earn 0.25 credit halfway through the month 
and should have 0.5 credit or above by the end of each month to 
be on track to graduate. If you have any questions, reach out to 
Ms. Joy or Ms. Stacy. 


                                                         


 Words from the Director                      
- James Pack


Happy November Researchers!!!


I am very thankful for how hard 
everyone has been working over 
these first couple of months 
of school!

Big cheers to everyone for knocking 
out the NWEA tests! You all did an 
amazing job, and the whole team 
here at WAY Michigan is super proud 
of how hard you worked.


Quick reminders for the road 
ahead:


Credits: Aim to earn at least 0.50 
credits every month to stay on track- 
You've got this!

Mentor Chats: Chat with your 
mentor weekly. It's not just a check-
in, it's your time to shine and get the 
guidance you need.

Tutoring: Stuck on something? 
Schedule some tutoring or 1:1 time 
with one of our lab experts!


Keep up the great work. Your efforts 
and achievements are what make us 
all proud. Let's keep this momentum 
going!


In Partnership,


Mr. Pack




 

   WAY Students                                                                             s College & Career Corner


This month we will start working on Xello for High 
School Students. Please keep any eye out for emails and 
Centric messages related to this information. We will also 
be having a Financial Aid Event this month. I will be 
sending out information for that soon as well. Seniors 
please be aware, the FAFSA will open in December this 
year, and is required if you plan on going to any college.

                                                      - Jackee’ Smith 

                  WAY Parents 


Hello, Parents and Guardians!

We are just wrapping up NWEA MAP testing this week! 
Your middle schoolers did an absolutely fantastic job of 
showing up on time to their correct test sessions and 
finishing the tests in an appropriate amount of time! 
Honestly, it was one of the best testing weeks I've ever 
had as a proctor! Shout out to the middle schoolers! High 
schoolers are testing this week and it has gone fairly well. 
We will be finishing up all testing this Friday, October 
27th. Those testing reports will be mailed out to you the 
following week. The November Parent Meeting is 
scheduled for Tuesday, November 28th at 7pm. Please let 
me know if you have any questions!
                                    

                                                             - Kim Iorillo


11th grade student Aidan Moreno has been 
accepted for early admissions to Lawrence 
Tech Universities, Winter 23' semester for 
Mechanical Engineering. Aidan went to the 
college fair held last year and got the 
chance to meet with the Lawrence Tech 
recruiters and also got to experience an in 
person college tour, which solidified his 
choice in school. Aidan has a love of cars, 
history, and the outdoors. He also has a 
passion for helping the community, 
incorporating art, music, and design as 
well.
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